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Galloway Township, NJ – The Chorale and Oratorio Society of The Richard 
Stockton College of New Jersey are holding rehearsals for their performance of 
Handel’s Messiah on Monday, Sept. 30 at 7:30 p.m. in Alton Auditorium on the 
main campus here. 
 
The primary score will be the G. Schirmer Inc. edition and the concert will include 
all of Part One with selections from Parts Two and Three, according to Beverly 
Vaughn, professor of Music and Director of the Stockton Chorale & Stockton 
Oratorio Society. The complete concert list, attire and protocol will be available in 
hard copy for all rehearsals. 
 
The rehearsals are open to the public, regardless of past performance 
experience. The rehearsals are in preparation for the Sunday, Dec. 8 show at 
7:30 p.m., location to be announced. 
 
For more information, please contact Brian Lyons in the School of Arts and 
Humanities at Brian.Lyons@stockton.edu, (609) 652-4891. 
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